
Please oppose the centennial airport requests to fly over aurora.
I purposefully bought a home far away from the airports and
DIA already flys over us.  It is very load and annoying.
We get 3 flights a day (at least) and we live nowhere near
an airport.  It is always very load and disturbing.  Please
do not increase the disturbance to our home.
 
I agree with the city of aurora officials responce to the recommendations
for centennial aiport.
 
Jason Bergstrom
4896 S Argonne St
Aurora, CO  80015


